COMMUNITIES
FOR A BETTER

ENVIRONMENT

November 11, 2024

Chair Liane Randolph and
Members of the Board
California Air Resources Board
1001 I Street

Sacramento, CA 95814
cotb(@arb.ca.gov

Submitted via CARB s online Comment Submittal

Re: Comments and Materials Relevant to the Board’s Consideration of the Low Carbon
Fuel Standard

Dear Chair Randolph and Members of the Board,

Please see the file included in the link below for materials relevant to the consideration of the
Low Carbon Fuel Standard by the California Air Resources Board.

https://www.dropbox.com/scl/fi/yvmftchOw03cvgorvmkic/CBE-LCFS-Record-Attachments-
11.7.24-Final.pdf?rlkey=xpgowintb2favvxfey{7i7i7r&st=pjzgkpru&dl=0

Sincerely,
Lauren Gallagher

Attorney Legal Fellow
Communities for a Better Environment.

CBE Comment on Recirculated Draft EIA for the Proposed LCFS Program
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